
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 3:08 PM 

To: Cahill, David 

Subject: Draft hemp referral protocol 

 

 
Hi David –  
 
As I mentioned last week, VAAFM is drafting protocols for the hemp program. Based on our 
conversation and conversations VAAAFM had with the hemp team in other states, it sounds like the 
following is an appropriate protocol for law enforcement referrals: 
 
Law Enforcement –  
In the event a sample is found to contain greater than 0.3% Total THC (combined Δ 9 THC and THCA) dry 
weight: 

 results will be immediately reported to local law enforcement (County Sherriff, State’s 

Attorneys) and to the Vermont Department of Public Safety/Attorney General,   

 Any remaining hemp material from the initial analytical sample and the split sample will be 

(retained, turned over to law enforcement), depending upon Law Enforcement requirements, 

Please let me know if you have any concerns.  
 
Thanks! 
 
James 
__________________ 
James Pepper 
Office of the Governor 
Director of Intergovernmental Affairs and Policy Advisor 
O:   (802) 828-6403 
C:    (802) 279-1086 
 


